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Dear Parent/Guardian,

As part of our forthcoming Great Sankey High School Literary Festival and to support World Book
Day, we would like to invite our Year 7 students to dress up as their favourite literary character, next
Thursday (March 5th).

World Book Day is a registered charity on a mission to give every child and young person a book of
their own. It’s also a celebration of authors, illustrators, books and (most importantly) it’s a
celebration of reading. In fact, it’s the biggest celebration of its kind, designated by UNESCO as a
worldwide celebration of books and reading, and marked in over 100 countries all over the world!

Please note, that students do not have to participate if they do not want to. If they wish to take part,
they can either come in full fancy dress, or simply wear their normal uniform and bring in a prop to
illustrate their literary character.

If students do not wish to take part, they must attend school in their full uniform as usual.

With your support, | am really hoping this will be a success and students will enjoy celebrating their
love of reading. Members of the English department will be joining in too!

Yours faithfully,

Mr G Brighouse
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